
Who says Manor neighbors only have two
legs? Manor residents Burr and Meghan
found an injured fawn, who’d fallen off the
front retaining wall, and rescued it. Moral
of the story? Keep an eye open to anyone
needing assistance, including the furry
friends who share living space with us. 

Today’s pun. Or not? 
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Looking out for our neighbors
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“I was upset when my
freezer stopped working,

but it’s all just water under
the fridge now.”

But, fridge leaks aren’t so funny in
a multi-floor condo like the Manor,
especially when damage occurs.
Case in point - a line break and
fridge leak just last week caused

significant damage to the
resident’s home as well as the

owner’s place below. Please be
sure to shut off your water line

when traveling or any time you’re
away from home for a protracted

period. Thanks for your diligence. 

Cobb County
Animal Rescue
770.499.4136

 

Portal domination
Manor residents used the Access

Management portal more in June than ever
before to report Manor-related neighborhood

issues. A huge thanks as this reporting
process is efficient on all levels and makes it
easier for D’Ari and team to work the queue.

Great to see!

Big news!
The Manor Annual Association Meeting,

happening on Nov. 9, 2022, will be held live at the
Clubhouse. Watch for additional info over the next

few months in Manor Notes. 

Volume 7 2022

Happy birthday, 
United States of America!
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